
 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 

 
 

WARRENHEIP PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

“A Ballarat school with a difference!” 

JUST 7 MINUTES DRIVE FROM BAKERY HILL! 

 

 

 

Is   your   child 

? 

About our Pre-Prep program – “School Ready” 

Our Pre-prep program, “School Ready”, is created for children 

who will be beginning their Prep year in 2018. The Pre-prep 

program runs in Term 4 during the year before the children 

commence prep. By attending several “School Ready” 2Hr 

sessions your child will gain new skills, make friends, become 

accustomed to school routines and get to know the staff. Our 

“School Ready” program is facilitated by a registered teacher 

with specialised knowledge and experience in teaching Prep 

students. 

Dates and Times: 

 

The “School Ready” program 

will operate in term 4 2018. 

Each session runs for 2 hours 

 

Day: Wednesday 

 

Time: 9am – 11:30am 

 (including recess) 
 

Requirements: 

 

 Sunsmart play clothes 

 Enclosed shoes 

 Sunsmart hat 

 Water bottle 

 Snack for recess (fruit 

for fruit break) 

 

PLEASE SIGN CONSENT 

FORM AT FRONT OFFICE 

ON THE FIRST SESSION 

93 Warrenheip Rd  

Warrenheip  

5334 7294 

0409 821 623 
 



    

    
 

DATES 

First 4 sessions are from 9 – 11:30am  

(including recess/morning tea) 
 

Session 1: Wednesday 17th October 

    (includes information session / morning tea 10.30 – 11am) 

Session 2: Wednesday 31st October 

Session 3: Wednesday 14th November 

Session 4: Wednesday 28th November 

 

State-wide Transition day: 

Session 5: Tuesday 11th December  

  From 9am – 1pm 

The Benefits of “School Ready” 

Our pre-prep program “School Ready” is designed to make the transition to 

school much easier for your child. The program will enable your child to: 

 

 Be oriented to the Prep classroom and school grounds 

 Become familiar with prep routines and expectations 

 Participate in early literacy and numeracy experiences 

 Build gross motor and fine motor skills 

 Participate in early foundational learning programs 

 Form friendships with other children  

 Meet teachers and staff before starting school 

 

We will be offering a parent information session on topics such as settling in 

to school, helping your child to read, nutrition, managing children’s behaviour, 

learning programs at Warrenheip PS etc. This session will run on the 1st School 

Ready session from 10.30 until 11am and will be followed by a morning tea. 

CONTACT US: 

Arthur Lane – Principal 

Di Le Marshall – Prep Teacher 

Phone: 5334 7294 

Mob:    0409 821 623 

Email: warrenheip.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 

If your child is already enrolled 
at another school but you are 
keen to see what a small school 
can offer, your child is welcome 
to attend the sessions. They 
will not be obliged to enroll but 
it may give you another option 
to consider. 

mailto:warrenheip.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

